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Next School Year 
Plans for our next school year are already under way! There will be a 
few staffing changes that will be shared with families at the end of the 
month, once they are finalized.  A final year-end Newsletter will go out 
in the last week of school. 

Library Books 
Please return all library books to Prince Charles by Friday, June 14.  
Thank you for your cooperation in helping us keep our library 
organized. 

School Trip Volunteers 
Please remember police checks are required to attend class trips. 
There is still time to get one for yourself if you are interested in 
accompanying your child(ren). Please see Mrs. Stocco for a request 
letter, if needed. These checks are good for two years, so getting one 
now makes you available for the next couple of school years. 

Primary Play Days 
Thank you to Ms. Mrkonjic and her Grade 6/7 class for organizing the 
Primary Play Days, which will take place on the Monday and Tuesday 
mornings during the last week in June.  Students in Grades K-3 will be 
invited to participate in these activities.  Parents, please remember to 
send hats for students and put sunscreen on them that morning; they 
will be outside for several hours. 

EQAO 
Thank you to all of our Grades 3 and 6 students who wrote the EQAO 
test this year.  Results will be sent home to parents in the fall. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
June 4: Hot Dog Day 
- Regional Track and Field Meet 

June 5: MH Class to Twin Valley 
Zoo 

June 6: MH Class Swimming (am) 
- School Photo (1:20; wear BLUE) 
- Fun Fair 5:00 – 7:00 

June 7: PA Day (No School) 

June 10: 7/8 Class to STEM Day 

June 11: County Track and Field 
- Parent Council Dinner 

June 13: MH Class Swimming 

June 14: PCES Knights Day 

June 21: CAGE Track and Field 
Meet 

June 24: Grad (5:45) 
- Primary Play Day (morning) 
- Report Cards Go Home 

June 25: Primary Play Day 
(morning) 

June 26: K- Gr 3 Trip to 
Clovermead 
- Gr 3-5 Trip to Ripley’s Aquarium 
- Gr 6-8 Trip to Niagara Falls 

June 27: Last Day of School! 
- Awards Assembly 

      Remind: @pces20 
 

         Facebook: Prince Charles Elementary School 

 Twitter: @PrinceCharlesES 

 



 

Fun Fair 
Thursday, June 6, 5:00 -7:00 
A brochure went home after the long weekend in May 
with information on our school’s Fun Fair. It included an 
order form for food and a request for donations to our 
raffle prizes. Tickets for the cake walk and raffle prizes 
will be sold at the Fun Fair.  
Cake Walk: $2 for each ticket OR 
                   $5 for 3 tickets 
Raffle Tickets: Arm’s length for $10 
For the raffle, each family has been assigned a theme 
for a basket they are putting together.  Please speak to 
your child’s teacher if you are not aware of his/her 
class’s theme for their basket. 
 
 

 

Food pre-orders were due to the office by May 
30. If you didn’t pre-order yours, food will also 
be available to buy at the fair. All combos come 
with a bag of chips and your choice of water or 
juice. 
 
Hamburger Combo:        $6.00 
Sausage Combo:            $6.00 
Jumbo Hot Dog Combo: $5.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purchases from our 

Fund Raisers: 

The following has been purchased with money 
raised from our fundraisers this year: 

 Admission to Clovermead (K-3), Ripley’s 
Aquarium (3/4), Knights of Valour (4/5), 
Twim Valley Zoo (MH Class) 

 15 MakeyMakeys 

 Shed for the Kindergarten Pen 

 Electric Air Pump 

 2 Hockey Nets 

 Outdoor Wooden Dominoes 

 Magnetic PowerClix (Set of 100) 

 French Culture Packs (Gr 4-8) 

 8 Ozobots 

 Prizes for the Fun Fair (Hover board, VR 
Headset, $75 gift card to Toys R Us) 

 Fun Fair Guests: Marco the Clown, Little 
Rays Reptiles, Ashlee’s Events inflatable 
games and mega maze 

 Items for our Sensory Room: Bubble Tube 
Lamp, Liquid Tile, Cozy Huggle Pod, 
Hoberman Sphere, Bubble Mirror, 3D Art, 
Tactile Panel, Vibrating Cushion, Sound 
Machine, Laser Stars, and a Light Spray 
Enclosure 

 

 

 

Track and Field was a great success for the 
students in Grades 4-8, and we had a lot of 
fun too! Congrats to everyone going to the 
Regional Meet on June 4; good luck! 


